
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO HAMPTON CITIZENS
On Wednesday, the 13th day of September, 2017, the City Council of the City of Hampton, Virginia, will
conduct a public hearing on a proposed resolution to authorize the issuance of general obligation bond
anticipation notes of the City of Hampton in the estimated maximum principal amount of $9,250,000
to provide funding for the purchase and acquisition by the City of Hampton Economic Development
Authority of real property located in the area of the intersection of Armistead Avenue and Hampton Roads
Center Parkway in the City of Hampton.The resolution, if adopted, will authorize the Director of Finance,
with the approval of the City Manager, for and on behalf of the City, to sell such bonds anticipation notes
for such purpose, and to provide for the form, details and payment of the bonds anticipation notes.

Because of renovation and construction work at City Hall, the public hearing will be conducted at
6:30 p.m. in the Auditorium of Kecoughtan High School, 522 Woodland Road, Hampton, Virginia.

All interested persons will be heard at the above stated time and place.

Information on the above item may be obtained from Karl Daughtrey, Director of Finance, by calling
757-727-6230 and the Clerk of Council whose offices are located in City Hall at 22 Lincoln Street.

The governing body shall permit persons desiring to be heard an opportunity to present oral testimony
and, pursuant to Chapter 2 of the Code of the City of Hampton, has established a time limit of
three (3) minutes per speaker.

The City of Hampton is in compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. If you will require an
accommodation or sign language interpreter to participate in the meeting, reasonable accommodations
can be made upon request. Please make requests to the Clerk of Council at least five (5) days in advance
of the meeting at 727-6315.

Katherine K. Glass, CMC
Clerk of Council
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